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Financial Policy 

Effective 05/01/09

We are committed to having a successful physician/patient relationship. Please understand that while quality medical care is part of this relationship, payment of your bill is also an important part. Outlined below is the financial policy for Children’s Intensive Caring.

· It is important that you know and understand your insurance benefits. Due to new Nurse Practitioner billing rules, your co-pay, co-insurance and/or deductible may be different than that of the physician’s. Also, we cannot bill your insurance company unless you give us your current insurance information. Your insurance policy is a signed contract between you and your insurance company. Our office is not able to change your contract. You should always carry your insurance card with you and anticipate showing it at the time of your visit.
· Federal law requires Children’s Intensive Caring to submit every claim to the insurance company accurately, reporting the exact services performed. Insurance companies do not always pay for ALL medical services. Children’s Intensive Caring cannot change a diagnosis code or procedure code in order for insurance to pay the claim.
· Per your agreement with your insurance company, co-pays are due at the time of services. It is expected that you will pay your co-pay before your visit or you will need to reschedule you appointment. 
· If you do not have insurance, full payment is expected at the time of service unless payment arrangements have been made with the Office or our Billing Department. 
· Self-pay balances (deductibles, co-insurance, etc) are due upon receipt of statement. If you are unable to pay the balance in full, please contact our Billing Department to set up a payment schedule.
· Well Visits: The intent of well visits is to monitor your child for growth and any necessary vaccinations. It is not to discuss an ailment that they have. Discussing their ailments at a Well Visit will take more time than a Well Visit alone. If you child is ill at the time of the well visit, you have that option of making another appointment to address that ailment at a later time, most often the next day. Or you will be charged a sick visit at the same time of the well visit. For the sick visit, you will be responsible for a co-pay of you have one.
· If you have an appointment scheduled and do not show ad do not call to cancel at least 24 hours in advance, you may be charged a no-show fee of $25.00. Three (3) no-shows in a 6-month time frame will result in being discharged from the practice.

· There could be a $25.00 fee applied to any refunded check.

· Account balances greater than 60 days past due may be submitted to a collection agency for payment. There will be a $25 service fee added to the account at this time. Additionally, care for your child /children may be discontinued 30 days following notification of past due account.

· We accept cash, check, and debit/credit card as forms of payment.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the office at (419) 841-0772.

Signature: ________________________________________  Date: ____________________

Printed Name of Person Signing: ________________________________________________​
We look forward to developing a long-term relationship in caring for your family. Thank you!

www.intensivecaring.com
